
 

 

 
Team Rushden - United we stand, divided we fall  

Dear Parent / Carer  

It has been a frosty but purposeful week with lots of good 

work being undertaken by Team Rushden.  

Following the launch of the Rushden STARR last week 

there has been a real buzz around the academy with huge 

numbers of students working hard to get various criteria 

ticked off for each of the badges. It is really good to see students getting 

rewarded for going above and beyond on a daily basis and I look forward 

to seeing students wearing their badges with pride. 

Assemblies this week were led by Mr Billam and encouraged students to 

think about how we react to different situations. Initially the assembly 

focused on our flight or fight response but then looked at alternative 

responses to situations which actually lead to a resolution or change for 

the better. Martin Luther King’s speech was referenced along with some 

incredible achievements linked to ultramarathons which gave students lots 

to reflect on.   

Year 11 started the week with a bespoke assembly on apprenticeships but 

were also informed of the new homework expectations for English and 

maths to ensure they are all getting as much practice as possible in the 

run up to the mock examinations. This homework is set on a Thursday and 

any students that haven’t completed it, without a valid explanation, will be 

required to stay behind on Friday afternoon to complete the outstanding 

work. This exam practice is critical to ensuring that students are well-

prepared for their examinations which is why we are placing such high 

value on students completing this. With regards to completing this 

homework, the highest performers this week for English were Grace, 

Amelia and Alastair. 

Thursday saw us welcome the parents and carers of Year 11 students into 

the Academy for Year 11 parents’ evening. The evening was very well 

attended and it was nice to speak with many of you regarding the quality of 

the resources and feedback being given out to help your children in 

knowing specifically what they need to improve on before their mock 

examinations. All Year 11 students should have a clear revision timetable 

and should be undertaking a small amount revision, every evening, in 

order to ensure that they are fully prepared for all examinations. 

Last week I mentioned that we were seeking a parent governor to join our 

governing body. If you are interested in this exciting opportunity, the 

closing date for applications or recommendations is 12:00pm on Monday 

the 23rd January.  

Continues on the next page... 
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The bad weather always brings an increased number of vehicles into the car park and this 

week was no exception. Please can I ask for your support with not parking on the double 

yellow lines at any point and ensuring that the one way system is adhered to in order to 

ensure the safety of parents, staff and children. There are plenty of spaces at the back of the 

main car park so if you are waiting to collect your child please can you park at the end of the 

car park to prevent cars obstructing the main driveways.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr B Baines 

Principal 

Message From the Principal Continued…. 
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Year 7s 

Next week the year 7s will begin recapping work they have learnt this term in preparation for 

their second progress review assessment. To prepare them for this, teachers will spend time 

revising topics they will need for the assessment. A homework assignment has also been 

allocated on Mathswatch to help with revision.  

Following the progress review, they will continue with the scheme of learning. 

Progress review (PR2) will be completed at the end of February/beginning of March. 

Year 8s 

Year 8’s are currently investigating shapes, including knowing the connection between faces, 

edges and vertices in 3D shapes. They are also learning the properties and definitions of 2D 

shapes including triangles and quadrilaterals and working out how to solve missing sides and 

angles in triangles, on a line or at a point.   

Year 9s 

Year 9’s are investigating the topic of transformations, including translations, reflections, 

rotations and enlargements. 

Year 10s 

Year 10 Foundation students are investigating sequences, including term to term rule, 

position to term rule and the nth term. They are also practising some algebra rules, including 

solving linear equations which will then lead onto being able to solve inequalities. 

Year 10 Higher students are investigating the volume and surface area of 3D shapes, 

including cylinders, cones, spheres and pyramids. 

Year 11s 

Year 11 Higher students are completing the topics of surds and algebraic fractions, before 

moving on to revision and preparation for their mock exams in February. 

Year 11 Foundation students are completing the topic of algebra, before moving on to exam 

revision and preparation for the February mocks. 

Six assignments have been added to Mathswatch to help with revision for the next set of 

mock examinations in February.   

 

Remember that maths homework is set every week. Please see Homework Timetable 

below: 

This Week in Maths 

Monday Year 10 

Tuesday Year 7 

Wednesday Year 11 

Thursday Year 9 

Friday Year 8 
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Year 10s 

This week year 10s have been investigating making good marketing decisions, including: 

 Product and price 

 Promotion and advertising 

They will check their knowledge by answering some exam style questions 

 

Year 11s 

Year 11’s are now revising and preparing for the February mock examinations.   

Extra work to assist with revision is on the google classroom. 

After the mocks have been completed and marked students will be provided with details of 

what they need to recap/revise in preparation for their GCSE exams. 

This Week in Business 

Year 7s 

Year 7 are currently learning how to utilise Microsoft Excel. As the term progresses they will 

learn how to construct a professional database, create functions and formulas. They will also 

learn how to download and upload documents onto the cloud storage platform Google Drive. 

 

Year 8s 

Year 8 are taking on the challenge of designing their own user interface for a phone device. 

They will be learning about user requirements, accessibility needs and digital design 

principles. Students are also learning the science behind why they are able to understand 

user interfaces on their phones, PCs, laptops and other common household hardware. 

 

Year 9s 

Year 9 are learning their first ever professional IT industry recognised programming language 

known as HTML5. HTML5 is mark-up programming that a web browser reads to display 

documents in the form of websites. All students are learning back end programming principles 

and how a computer understands programming instruction. 

This Week in ICT 
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Last week we have hosted an informative and exciting Careers speed 

dating event, facilitated by Northampton University.  

We welcomed: 

 RAF 

 NHS 

 Clipper Group 

 Goodwill Solutions 

 Chamber 

 IGUS 

 Howdens 

 Whitworths 

 All Saints Financial LLP 

 Audi-VWG 

The students spent 15 minutes with each company 

or organisation to discuss careers, qualifications, 

experiences and future plans.  

All of the students were actively involved and many 

learnt about the different career paths available to 

them at post 18 level.  

As always, they were ambassadors for the Academy.  

Mrs A Owen 

Director of KS5 

6th Form Careers Speed Dating Event 
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PACE UK and Barnardos are hosting a free webinar on 25th January, 7 - 8:30pm, designed 

for parents to raise their awareness around the risks of Child Criminal Exploitation and gang 

exploitation.  

For more information or to book a place have a look at the link - County Lines in 

Northamptonshire - Free Parent Webinar Tickets, Wed 25 Jan 2023 at 19:00 | Eventbrite 

Free County Lines Webinar for Parents 

The Creative Arts team would like to say well done to all the Year 11's that have been 

attending the period 6's on Tuesday and Thursday.  

Period 6 in Creative Arts 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/county-lines-in-northamptonshire-free-parent-webinar-tickets-334637899967?aff=erelexpmlt
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/county-lines-in-northamptonshire-free-parent-webinar-tickets-334637899967?aff=erelexpmlt
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Cost of Living Support 
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Cost of Living Support 



 

 

For any students that are interested in taking up instrument lessons this term - 

please get in touch with Mrs Brooks! We currently offer string, piano, guitar, drum 

and singing lessons but if you are interested in other instrument please let us know 

and we will try and source the provision! 

r.brooks@Rushden-academy.net 
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Drama 

Year 8 have been exploring a devising scheme called Susan Coleman. They have been using 

various different devising skills to create what they believe could have happened to her. This 

week we have used an explorative strategy called teacher in role and used this to discover 

what could have happened. The students were tasked with being police officers and were 

given little information to come up with a plausible timeline of her final night. The year 8s have 

really enjoyed this task and it has unleashed their creativity and ability to devise. Well done 

year 8!  

 

Dance 

Year 7’s are currently exploring the stimulus of Graffiti. Students have been set the task of 

creating their own graffiti tag on paper as visual and will transfer the image into creative 

moment as a choreography task. This will be implemented into their final performance for 

assessment.   

 

Music 

The performing arts block is once again filled with the sounds of Keyboards as our Year 7 

students start learning how to read music and play the Keyboard. Over the KS3 curriculum we 

will be using keyboards for a variety of schemes of work and students will be expected to use 

their knowledge of how to read music in many of these. The year 7 students are learning all 

these basic skills that will stand them in good stead for music over the coming years.  

 

Performing Arts Career of The Week: Sound Technician 

As a sound technician, it's your responsibility to assemble, operate and maintain the technical 

equipment used to record, amplify, enhance, mix or reproduce sound. You'll identify the sound 

requirements for a given task or situation and perform the appropriate actions to produce this 

sound. 

Estimated Annual Salary: £27,305  

 

Performing Arts Update 

mailto:r.brooks@rushden-academy.net
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VIAM: 

This week our VIAM group started looking at the dance 

moves we need to know for when we travel to 

Wembley! With lots of clicking and swaying while 

singing there is lots of practising to be done. Over the 

next few weeks we will be learning both lyrics and 

dances and working on our stamina putting both 

together. Students have also been tasked with thinking 

about our banner design for the parade at the start of 

the event, we look forward to seeing the creativity of 

the students and collaborating ideas together to really show others what Team Rushden 

means to them.  

 

Spring Showcase: 

We are fast approaching the spring showcase and we are so excited to show you what talent 

we have here at Rushden Academy. The Spring Showcase will take place on the evening of 

Wednesday 8th February and will be a mix of drama, dance and music. The showcase will 

offer a wide variety of performances and will include year 7 to year 13. We have a lot of 

students working hard practising for the show and the commitment they have shown has been 

admirable. A special shoutout goes out to those students who have given up their free time at 

break and lunchtime in order to rehearse. Excellent work has been seen and we can’t wait to 

show you it. 

 
 

Save The Ritz! 

Mrs James has been getting involved with a potentially exciting new 

opportunity for the people of Rushden and pupils of Rushden 

Academy. The Rushden Ritz Theatre that has been operating as a 

Bingo Hall closed on 19th December 2022. The future for the building 

is now in jeopardy and may be destroyed so that flats can be built.  

The building is an important asset to the people of Rushden and 

Rushden Academy therefore the Rushden Ritz Theatre 

Preservations Group has been formed under the leadership of Matt 

Rob Green and it would like your support by signing this petition! 

The proposal is for the Theatre to reopen as a multi entertainment 

building including a Theatre, Cinema and space for Dance & Physical 

Activity studio for local group use. It would be amazing for the pupils 

of Rushden Academy to have access to a facility like this!  

If you would like to save the Ritz Theatre please sign the petition:  

https://www.change.org/p/save-rushden-ritz-theatre  

Performing Arts Update 

https://www.change.org/p/save-rushden-ritz-theatre
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Cost of Living Support 

 

Warm Spaces 

 

Food Bank 

School are able to make referrals so that you receive additional support 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION INCLUDING FINANCIAL 

SUPPORT 

https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/cost-living 

Organisation Opening Times 

Salvation Army Mondays 10am-2pm 

St Mary’s Church, Rushden Tuesdays 10am-2pm 

Wesleyan Church, Rushden High Street Wednesdays 10.30am-1.30pm 

St Mary’s Church, Rushden Thursdays 12 noon-4pm 

Rushden Town Council (Rushden Hall) Fridays 1.30pm-3.30pm 

Rushden Library Monday-Friday 9am-6pm 

Saturdays 9am-5pm 

Hope Methodist Church, Higham Ferrers Tuesdays 1pm-3pm 

St Mary’s Church, Higham Ferrers Thursdays 10am-2pm 

Encompass 

19-21 Church Street 

Rushden 

NN10 9YU 

01933 733001 

Info@encompasscharity.org.uk 

https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/cost-living
mailto:Info@encompasscharity.org.uk
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Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 
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Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 
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Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 
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January 2023 TENC BTEC Exams 

January/February 2023 KS4 BTEC Exams 
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January 2023 TENC Assessment Week 
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Year 11 Mocks February 2023 
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KS4 Summer Exam Timetable 
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KS5 Summer Exam Timetable 
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KS5 Summer Exam Timetable 
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Go4Schools is the online system that Rushden Academy uses to track student attendance, 

student progress and assign homework tasks.  

Students and parents can access this at home to keep up to date, by checking timetables and 

homework deadlines. Student progress reports will be published through Go4Schools 3 times 

a year.  

Please follow the instructions below to access Go4Schools. 

Student access to Go4Schools 

 Go to the Go4Schools student access page (on the top right of the Go4Schools home 

page) 

 Type in your school email address in the first time user box (your computer login in 

followed by @Rushden-academy.net) 

 This will send you an email link with your password 

 Login with your new password 

 

Parental access to Go4Schools 

 Go to the Go4Schools parent access page 

 Enter your email address (the one Rushden Academy contacts you on) in the first time 

user box 

 This will send you an email link with your password 

 Login with your new password 

If you haven’t received an email in 5 minutes, please double check you have your email typed 

in correctly and ask them to send the password again. If you have any problems accessing 

Go4Schools do not hesitate to contact the academy. 

 

You also have access to the Go4Schools app that can be downloaded from the Apple Store or 

Google Play. 

Mr P Bocking 

Assistant Principal 

How to Access Go4Schools 



 

 

Are You Eligible for Free School Meals? 

If you are in receipt of any of the following, your child may be eligible for free school meals. 

 Income Support 

 Income based Job Seekers Allowance 

 Income related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Child Tax Credit, with no element of Working Tax Credit, and a household income below 
£16,190 (as assessed by HM Revenue and Customs) 

 Guarantee Element of State Pension Credit 

 Universal Credit - income dependant 

You can check your eligibility and apply for free school meals through Northampton County 
Council by clicking here. 
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Rushden Academy has a proven track 

record in successfully supporting trainee 

teachers on programmes leading to QTS. 

Many of our staff, past and present, have 

been trained at the school and an even 

larger number have completed main 

placements and second placements here 

before securing teaching jobs elsewhere. 

As a school with a strong and successful 

record for training new teachers to the profession, Rushden Academy works closely with 

School Centered Initial Teacher Training (SCITT) providers to provide fully supported and 

mentored school placements on a variety of routes. 

If you are interested in a new career or are looking for more information about routes into 

teaching, then please contact Gail Brainwood, Director for Learning on 01933 350391 or by 

email: g.brainwood@Rushden-academy.net  

Are you looking for a career change? Are you interested in 
training to teach? 

https://northamptonshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_free_school_meals___NNC
mailto:g.brainwood@rushden-academy.net
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